
 

 
 

Proper Badge Usage 
 

The ATL Security Identification Badge is issued to support job 
duties and responsibilities at the Airport and should be used 
for official business purposes only. 
 
You should never use your Security Identification Badge for 
personal or off-duty use. 
 
Airport employees are required to use and display their 
identification badge that identifies the company they are currently 
working for. 
 
An employee with more than one employer and has been 
issued multiple badges cannot work for a company using a 
badge issued under a different company. 
 
Companies and/or employees violating this directive will result in 
the loss of access privileges, fines and/or prosecution. 
 

Remember, Security is Everyone’s Business 
 
 
The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient airport 
while exceeding customers'  expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and codes. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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